
EDITORIAL 

This journal has been published twice a year, in May and November, for quite 
a few years, but it is clear that there is a demand for more frequent issues, and at 
the Biennial General Meeting of the Archives Section in Sydney in August 1971 it 
was decided to begin issuing Archives and Manuscripts four times a year - in 
February, May, August and November. 

The present issue marks the inception of the more frequent appearance 
of this journal. For the present, at any rate, the subscription charge will not 
increase. It is to be hoped that archivists and manuscript librarians, and scholars 
who have an interest in using primary source materials, will support the journal to 
a greater extent than has been the case in the past, in response to this opportunity 
to secure double the value for the same price. 

At the same time, there has been a change in editorial address consequent 
upon the removal of the Editor from Canberra to Adelaide. The new address for all 
communications respecting the editing of the journal is: 

P.O. Box 190, 
St. Mary's, South Australia, 5042. 

The same address can also be used for any correspondence concerning the non-
receipt of a particular copy. In future, subscribers are being asked to forward their 
cheques, postal orders or money orders or any correspondence about their sub-
scription, to: 

The Executive Secretary, 
Library Association of Australia, 
32 Belvoir Street, 
Surry Hills ... N.S.W .... 2010. 
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